
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done 
Lisa & Lorraine 
 

 

 

It’s the most wondeful time of 

the year! However, it can also 

be a harmful time of year for 

our beloved pets.  

Below are some of the 

potential hazards: 

 

Fruit cake & mince pies 

Chocolate  

Poinsettias 

Decorations 

Stuffing & Gravy 

Antifreeze  

 

Please ask at reception if you 

would like more information 

on these potential harmful 

hazards. 

If you think your pet may 

have ingested any of these, 

contact us immediately.  

To find out more, check out our website 

https://chandlersfordvets.co.uk/ or our  

Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/chandlersfordveterinarysurgery 

 

 

 

Winter Risks 
 Congratulations 

Tara! 

 

X-Ray Machine 

We’re having a 

baby! 

 

 

 

A huge well done to Lisa 

and Lorraine who have 

both recently passed their 

qualification to become 

SQP’s.  

A suitably qualified 

person (SQP) is an animal 

medicines advisor, a legal 

category of professionally 

qualified persons who are 

entitled to prescribe 

and/or supply certain 

veterinary medicines 

under the veterinary 

medicines regulation.  

We are very proud of 

Tara who has recently 

achieved her ISFM 

Certificate in Feline 

Nursing!  

Good Job Tara!!  

A massive 

congratulations to Jo and 

her husband Rob who are 

expecting their first baby, 

due in April! 
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